
Annual PIPS Christmas Service of Remembrance

12thAnnual  PIPS Newry & Mourne, 
Christmas Service of Remembrance, 
Hope and Healing for Families and Friends Bereaved through Suicide

  

                   

  

As many of you know, each year PIPS Newry & Mourne hold a memorial service for those who
are bereaved by suicide or who have been touched by suicide. The service is open to everyone,
and we warmly invite anyone touched by suicide to attend; it is a unique opportunity for people
to come together in a spirit of comfort and hope. It is conducted in an atmosphere of peace and
serenity, the service offers time to reflect, and remember loved ones. During the ceremony
everyone has an opportunity to take part by either participating in the memory tree ceremony or
the candle light possession or both. Refreshments are served afterwards and this provides an
opportunity for those affected by suicide to meet others who unfortunately have experienced
similar experiences.

  

This year the service will be held in
Dominican Church, Dominic Street, Newry

 on Sunday 13thDecember at 4.00pm
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